
 

Dear Children’s Hospital Pyjamas,  

 

We hope this email finds you well, and recovered from counting all those PJ's. 

 

We wanted to take this opportunity to offer our thanks to you and the team for the wonderful 

donation offered to the Play Team at Great Ormond Street Hospital this Christmas.  

 

We were overwhelmed with the generosity of your donation, as we were able to offer PJs to a large 

number of babies, children and young people over the Christmas period, and in the few weeks post-

Christmas.  This made such a difference to their hospital experience, knowing that they were being 

thought of outside of the hospital walls, and having lovely new PJs to snuggle up to loved ones and 

carers in. 

 

We also wanted to offer thanks to Cannon Cars who for the second year running helped us with 

getting all the PJs safely to Great Ormond Street. 

 

 

With grateful thanks and warmest regards on behalf of   

The Play Team at Great Ormond Street Hospital  
 

Sian Spencer-Little  

Research Health Play Specialist. 


